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SUNSHINE COAST REGIONAL DISTRICT 
 

Question and Answers #2 

Request for Proposal No. 2322201 

Extreme Heat Plan  

Date: May 31, 2023 

Item No.1 

Question: What does the Regional District consider a "heat map"? What is the mapping deliverable you are 
looking for? 

Answer:  We are looking for mapping that would identify specific areas on the Sunshine Coast that 
experience the most extreme heat temperatures for reasons of climate and topography, as well as mapping 
populations and neighbourhoods disproportionally at risk of extreme heat.  

Item No.2 

Question: Are the Districts of Sechelt and Gibsons both partners in this project? In other words, will the heat 
response plan, mapping and engagement cover these local governments or just the electoral areas? 

Answer:   The plan will cover the District of Sechelt, Town of Gibsons, shishalh Nation, and all electoral 
areas. 


